V' Trunk or Treat Tips

FRI OCT 21 6:30 to 8:00 PM NORTON OUTDOOR CENTER

&
A

We can't wait to welcome everyone to the
Norton Outdoor Center for tricks AND treats on
Friday night!

While there is no registration required, we wanted to
provide some helpful information to anyone who might be
interested in attending!

Trunk or Treat will run continuously from 6:30pm to 8:00pm at our Norton Outdoor Center,
295 West Main Street, Norton, MA. You do NOT need to arrive right at 6:30pm.

Enter the Norton Outdoor Center via the road off West Main Street and park in the lower lot.
There will be staff and volunteers to assist you.

Once you have parked, there is a short walk up to our pool pavilion where kids can enjoy a quick
craft before boarding our trail ride. The trail ride will travel up the rest of camp road around the
front part of our upper field and drop families off directly at the trunks!

Once you have visited all the trunks, be sure to stop by for some hot chocolate in our

Fred M. Roddy Children's Pavilion; then head to the small pavilion to await transport back down
the hill.

Our trail ride can fit approximately 20 to 25 people per trip.

Restrooms are available at the Fred M. Roddy Children’s Pavilion.

Please see attached map to familiarize yourself with our event layout.

What to Bring/Wear/Expect

Wear: ALL are welcome and encouraged to come in costume! Please note that you may want

to consider rain boots or water proof shoes as the field can hold water even when the day has
been dry. Layer up as the temperature will drop as the sun goes down.

Bring: Kids should bring a treat bag to fill as they visit the trunks and we strongly encourage
flashlights! Although we have some lighting on site, we are out in the wilderness and it will be
dark!

Expect: Tons of fun and lots of candy! Trunks are providing their own treats, so kids and adults
with food allergies should check their candy before eating. While we will have some options for
kiddos with allergies, Trunk or Treat is NOT a nut-free event.

We are so excited and look forward to seeing all you ghouls and goblins!
Questions? Please contact Andrea at achampagne@attleboroymca.org.




